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Dear Parents and Carers,

There is a feel of change in the air- lighter mornings, bird song, spring flowers and a return
to school for everyone!

| hope you have had a chance to read the lengthy (sorry) message about the arrangements.
In short everything is the same as before Christmas, with a couple of fine tunings!

The excitement in the children and staff for the 8th March is palpable! We really can't wait
to have a full bustling school again.

Information about Hot Meals has been sent out and details about Owls is included in this
newsletter.

Please also take time to read the attached information form FACADS as they have some
events happening before Easter.

Stay Safe and see you all soon!
Mrs Price

World Book Week 1st - 5th March

There are lots of exciting activities for book week being zoomed to you. The story telling in
the afternoons is open to all children in the school. It would be a great way of you and your
child getting to see adults they may not be familiar with reading about a topic you are
passionate about. Please see the email from Mrs Wilde detailing the zoom links and
information about the Reading Challenge.

Mrs Price's Collective Worship will be on Thursday afternoon at 2:30, see link below.

Join Zoom Meeting
https://usO4web.zoom.us/j/73734570522?pwd=bzRJTmpMeXZKd2VIWGNxUOxrSWIPdz09
Meeting ID: 737 3457 0522

Passcode: XruN3u

Appointments during school time

We would really appreciate it if you could book appointment for your child in the afternoon,
so that they don't have to be readmitted back into school. We will not always have a
member of staff on the front desks and you may have to wait until someone else is
available.

Morning and Afterschool care

Morning Owls is our name for Breakfast club. We offer breakfast club provision for our pupils
whose parents find a slightly earlier start helpful; this is available to children on both sites. At
the Infant site this opens at 8.15am and on the Junior site slightly earlier at 8:00am, breakfast
is provided followed by a variety of activities. To book your child into Morning Owls please
use the School Gateway App.

£4 per session


https://us04web.zoom.us/j/73734570522?pwd=bzRJTmpMeXZKd2VlWGNxU0xrSWlPdz09
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Night Owls is our name for After school club. This is available also on both sites. Children are
able to attend as many, or as few sessions are you require. The club runs from the end of the
school day until 5:30pm for Infants and 5:45pm for Juniors. A drink and snack are provided,
followed by games and activities. Again, this is booked through the School Gateway App.
(Children can attend Night Owls following participation at an afterschool club) £10 per
session

We accept childcare vouchers, please contact the school office for further details.

Payments Open -
e Hot Lunch payment plan for Junior site children for the rest of this term closes midnight
Monday 1st March
e Morning and Night owls after school care is available to book dates from 8th March onwards



